
Financial Aid Probation 

Dear  Student: 

After a review of your Financial Aid Appeal by the Director of Financial Aid, this letter is to inform 
you that your appeal has been approved and you have been placed on financial aid probation for federal 
financial assistance for one term through Wallace Community College.  This is your final opportunity 
to demonstrate satisfactory academic progress.  If at the end of the probation term you do not meet 
the following criteria, you will be placed on Final Financial Aid Suspension for all federal 
financial aid at Wallace Community College.   

You are eligible to receive financial aid during your probation period term. While on appeal 
probation you must do the following: 

• Successfully earn at least 67% of all credits attempted during the appeal probation term and earn a
2.0 term GPA for the appeal probation term.  If both of these standards are met, you may continue
on appeal probation on a term-by-term basis.  While on appeal probation, you should not
withdraw from or fail classes.  This can result in you losing your federal financial assistance.

Should you fail to maintain these standards, you will be placed on Final Financial Aid 
Suspension. 

If you wish to discuss your appeal probation status, please come by the Financial Aid Office during 
normal business hours. 

Sincerely, 

Anthony Jouvenas 

Anthony Jouvenas  
Financial Aid Director 
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